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July 19, 2002 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
McLean, VA 22101 
Attention:  Mr. Dennis Ward 
RE: FCC ID: P6G-WLERFA 
 
Subject: Response to reference application comments 
 
Dennis: 
 
In accordance with your comments of July 17, 2002, the client has revised his product 
description, product manual, FCC ID labels and labeling intentions, to accurately reflect  
the fact that this product will be marketed as a complete system, and in the configuration 
reflected in the test report. 
 
In the event the client decides to offer this system with other transmitters at any future  
date, the required testing and reporting would be completed, and a Class II permissive  
change would be submitted to the Commission. 
 
If there are any questions or comments, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kathy Grzovic 
Rhein Tech Laboratories 
EMC Regulatory Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


